
 
 

REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 
HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
 
 
MEETING DATE:  August 2, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: Tuxedo Mill Demolition Project Bids 
 
ATTACHMENT(S): Staff Recommendation Memo 
 
SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 
 
Attached is a memorandum from the County’s Construction Manager, David Berry, presenting 
the bid proposals from five (5) companies for the demolition of the Tuxedo Mill.  The memo 
outlines the bid process used by staff, general information regarding the Phase I site assessment 
and finally, Mr. Berry’s recommendation for the Board of Commissioners to award the project to 
Mark Pace Construction, who provided the lowest bid on the project, which is $126,969. 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 
 
Staff recommends the Board’s approval to proceed with awarding the project to the lowest bidder 
and local contractor, Mark Pace Construction. 

 
 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
I move that the Board of Commissioners proceed with awarding the project to 
Mark Pace Construction and authorize the County Manager to execute the 
contract with Mark Pace Construction to begin the demolition project. 
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